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November 17, 2014 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio:  

 

We wish to decertify the following facility with the State of Ohio which is currently registered 

under the certificate number 10-SPV-OH-GATS-0479 and case number 10-1102-EL-REN 

 

Village Pharmacy  

10395 Main Street 

New Middleton, OH 44442  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions, or will require any additional paperwork.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bridget Callahan  

SREC Operations Analyst  

Sol Systems, LLC 

bridget@solsystemscompany.com 

(202) 448-7643  
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